
  

to the family of Gayle Littel, whose sister Sandra Wright 

Bonner passed away last week in Virginia. 
 

The Annual Meeting of HPBC provides our membership 

the opportunity to vote on the proposed Annual Budget as well as Board 

Nominees for the new fiscal year, October 2017 - September 2018.  

Please plan to join with others in our church family on Wednesday evening, 

September 6, 2017 at 7:00pm in Fellowship Hall.  This will also include 

opportunities for ministry reports, updates, and vision for the coming year. 
 

After each Worship Service there is an elder and his 

wife at the left front of the worship center to talk and pray with anyone who 

would find it helpful. 
 

missionary prayer guide has been recently updated 

and is available for pick up at the Welcome Center.  This daily prayer guide 

provides specific praise and prayer requests from members of our HPBC 

missionary family.  
 

Continuing each week on Tuesday mornings,  

all men are invited to participate in an hour of prayer from 6:30 - 7:30am in  

the Atrium Board Room. All men are welcome to join us.  
 

You are encouraged to join us each Wednesday evening 

this summer for a time of prayer, worship, and Scriptural encouragement at 

7:00pm in North Atrium Hall. 
 

All young adults are invited to join us for a time of 

worship with prayer and singing this Thursday at 7:00pm in the Chapel. 
 

If you love people and you love coffee, this is the place for you. 

We currently need 3-4 people to commit to serve every 5th Sunday - only four 

Sundays a year. Please contact Lisa at lfair@hpbc.cc. 
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Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $3,088,088 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $3,127,600 

Deficit:                            - $39,512 

Just for Elementary-age children 

10:00am -12:35pm 

Kid City - the El (entering grades 1-5) 
 

Just for elementary-age kids, this VBS-style program is meeting on Sunday 

mornings this summer from 10:10am – 12:35pm. Each Sunday – challenging 

kids to search the skies and God’s Word to uncover God’s truth etched in 

His handiwork. 
 

Our kids will discover the God who created everything there is – the 

knowable and the unknowable, the visible and the invisible, and that He 

wants a relationship with them.  Our desire is that each Starveyors morning 

will touch lives, change hearts and draw kid’s closer to Jesus. 

 as they serve with Greater Europe 

Mission in Illinois.  Pray for Adam as he continues to lead the GEM 

Mobilization Team. Pray for our missionaries in Europe, so many of whom  

are dealing with the tragedies and opportunities associated with refugee 

work.  Pray for their former exchange student, Charlotte—that she will 

connect with believers in Cologne and turn her life completely to Christ. 

Pray for son, Jacob, going off to Letourneau University in Texas this fall.  
 

with Joe & Jeannie Ciluffo in 

preparation for the next week, August 8-10.  Our team from HPBC going to 

help lead is Michael Byl, Jane Cagwin, Cecelia Fueslein, Theresa Donnan 

and daughter, Alexis, Laura Phillips, Barb Wilson and sons Richie and J.R, 

and Michael & Ninoska Wiltse.  

 

 

has nominated, and the 

Elder Board has approved the recommendation of Jason Hanson and 

Rick Warren as candidates to fulfill three year terms of service on the 

Board of Elders.  Please prayerfully consider these men as potential elder 

leaders in our church.  The HPBC membership will have the opportunity to 

vote on these candidates at the Annual Meeting to be held on 

Wednesday evening, September 6, 2017, at 7:00pm.   



Young Adults Worship Night - Chapel 

 

Message: Courageous Waiting - Psalm 27 
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If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  We would 

like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you  

might have or with information you desire.  Please visit our Welcome  

Center in the Atrium Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, 

or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop 

box as you leave the service this morning.  Thanks for visiting HPBC today! 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

 

Here is Love 

How Firm a Foundation 

Waiting Here for You 

Blessed Assurance 

Show Us Christ 

Message 

Our God Saves 

Waiting Here for You 

One Thing Remains 

Good Good Father 

Greatness of Your Glory 

Message 

Jesus We Love You 

 

often find themselves 

feeling confused and isolated.  This video-based support group ministry 

features encouragement from top experts in grief recovery.  
 

Grief Share will meet on Wednesdays at 7:00pm in the Atrium Board Room, 

from August 23 - November 8, 2017.  Pre-registration is not necessary.  

For further information, contact Debbie at dniffin@hpbc.cc. 

 

 

Men’s Prayer - Atrium Board Room 

 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer - North Atrium 

Women’s Book Study - South Atrium   

 

 

Sundays, August 20 - September 10 - Fall Ministries Information - Atrium Foyer 
 

Wednesday, August 23 - Grief Share - 7:00pm  
 

Wednesday, August 30 - Student Ministries - 7:00pm 
 

Wednesday, September 6 - Annual Business Meeting - 7:00pm 
 

Sunday, September 10 - Sunday Night Ministries - 6:00pm 
 

Tuesday, September 12 - Men’s / Women’s Bible Studies 
 

Wednesday, September 13 - Wednesday Night Ministries - 7:00pm 
 

Thursday, September 21 - MOTS - 9:15am 
 

Friday - Sunday, October 6-8 - Student Ministries Fall Retreat 
 

Detailed fall ministry information will be available soon  

on the church website along with updated written information  

and brochures at the Welcome Center. 


